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SQUARE ENIX Official Website Renovation 
and Domain Name (URL) Change  

  
 

Tokyo, Japan (April 15, 2005) – SQUARE ENIX CO., LTD. (Tokyo, Japan, “Square Enix”) 
announced today that it has renovated its official website and changed its domain name (URL) in 
furtherance of its ongoing commitment to enhance the quality of the company’s presence in the global 
marketplace. Bookmarks should be updated to point to the below URL: 

 
Square Enix (Headquarters) Home Page

http://www.square-enix.com/jp/
 
Square Enix continues to grow and expand its global business operations in offline games, online 

games, mobile phone content, and publishing at an ever-accelerating pace. 
The purpose of this website renovation is to heighten the quality of the company’s presence by 

unifying domain names and web design across the Square Enix Group as its business operations 
expand in the global marketplace. Additionally, by ensuring an easy-to-use design, Square Enix aims 
to provide an environment that facilitates smooth access to any information its users desire.  

Square Enix will continue to provide the world with information regarding its corporate activities in 
a prompt and clear manner. 
 


